
 

 

Richard B. Lubitz, DMD 

Mark Lubitz, DMD 

107 Monmouth Road, Suite 107 

West Long Branch, NJ 07764 

732-389-1110 

 
Dear                                , 

I’m happy you’ve decided to replace your missing or failing teeth with 

dental implants. I’ve already discussed the general information about 

receiving implants and the pros and cons of the recommended procedures 

with you. I’ve therefore enclosed a consent form for you to read, initial, 

and sign at your earliest convenience. All questions will be discussed and 

financial estimates will be presented to you before we proceed. 

Options, such as premedication sedation, nitrous oxide, and general 

anesthesia in my office are also options depending on your anxiety level 

about the procedure. 

Implants are quite a successful procedure with success rates in the 95-98 

percent range. Once the implants osseointegrate into your jaw, 

“permanent “ restorations may be placed. Transitional options will also be 

discussed to replace your teeth while the implants solidify. I am looking 

forward to working with you and restoring your mouth back to achieve 

optimal function. 

Sincerely, 

Drs. Rick and Mark Lubitz 


